
HOMELESS 
MINISTRY 

NEWS 
 

The Homeless 

Ministry ended 

the 2024 

Ecclesiastical 

Year, serving 

those in need at 

Aviator Park on 

Thursday, August 29. Glory to God, we were once again blessed with a 

beautiful night! A last-minute update from one of the Twelve Baskets 

Ministry churches informed us that the number of those coming to be 

served had continued to climb. We gathered what last-minute extra food 

items we could and 

left, praying we 

would have enough! 

Perhaps because of 

the warm weather or 

the fact that it was 

the end of the month, 

the numbers last 

Thursday night were 

higher than 

expected. We had 

prepared for 60 but 

served about 70.   

“So, they all ate and were filled, and they took up twelve 

baskets full of the fragments that remained.” (Matthew 14:20) 

Our next scheduled serving date at Aviator Park is October 31st. Please 

mark your calendars and join us! Meanwhile, please support our 

HOPE/JOY Ministry in teaming up with the Homeless Ministry to 

collect gently used books for Project Home.  

 

Prayers for a Blessed Ecclesiastical Year! 


